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Comments: As an equestrian, who shares the trail with hikers and bikers, adding electric or other motorized types

of vehicles is death waiting to happen. Multi user trails are already, at times, difficult to navigate for equestrians

as many hikers/bikes use no yielding to equestrians. We are forced to train our horses to ignore bikes riding up at

fast speeds behind us with no warning, imagine having the added negative impact of greater speed and the

additional noise of motorized or electric machines. Arizona is the best place in the US to ride. Don't eliminate our

access to safe trails by adding speed and machines to the mix. 


